North Avondale Montessori: March 2021

## **Description**



**North Avondale Montessori** 513.363.3900 **615 Clinton Springs** www.namrockets.org

In January 2021, the students wrote letters to Frontline workers in media. Here is a letter of thanks from Christ Hospital. Way to go, NAM rockets.

Dear Students of North Avondale,

I am writing to thank you for the letters of gratitude that you sent to the nurses and doctors at the Christ Hospital Cancer Center! We really appreciate your encouragement. Sometimes it is hard to take care of all the patients, and COVID has made it even more difficult. Getting nice letters from students like you really brightens our day!

Thanks again!

Holly, RN

**Date Created** March 1, 2021 **Author** northavondale